
	
  

	
  	
  	
   	
  The Hyalite Highlights—February 19th, 2015  
	
  

Dates to Remember: 
Feb. 20th—Family Movie Night from 6-8 pm in the gym--sponsored by the 3rd grade—The movie showing 
                  will be A Dolphin Tale 
Feb. 26th—Steam Club—after school until 4:40pm 
March 7-15th—No School—Spring Break 
April 9&10th—No School 
May 19th—Celebration of the Student from 5:30-7:00 pm 
May 25th—Memorial Day—No School 
June 11th—Last day of school—students dismissed at 12:45pm 
	
  
Bohart	
  Ski	
  Day	
  Schedule	
  for	
  3-­‐5th	
  graders	
  
Mrs.	
  Lackey-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐February	
  23rd	
   	
  

Mrs.	
  Cech-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐March	
  2nd	
  	
  	
  
Ms.	
  Phillips-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐-­‐March	
  5th	
   	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  
HYALITE'S LOST AND FOUND 
We have a day change as to when Love INC. will be picking up the lost and found items at Hyalite. In 
the past, they picked up on the first Friday of each month.  They will now be picking up on the first 
Thursday of each month.   The items are donated to the Love INC. Clothes Closet, which benefits the 
Bozeman community.  So if your child has lost a hat, coat, mittens etc., please make sure and check the 
lost and found before the end of each month.	
  
	
  
The pick-up dates through the end of the school year will be as follows: 
Thursday, March 5th 
Thursday, April 2nd 
Friday, May 1st  
Thursday, June 11th  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

The	
  1st	
  round	
  enrollment	
  for	
  new	
  student	
  and	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
kindergarten	
  registration	
  for	
  grades	
  K-­‐5	
  will	
  be	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
from	
  Monday,	
  March	
  9,	
  through	
  Friday,	
  April	
  10.	
  
Beginning	
  March	
  9,	
  enrollment	
  forms	
  may	
  be	
  
downloaded	
  off	
  the	
  district	
  website	
  or	
  enrollment	
  
packets	
  may	
  be	
  picked	
  up	
  at	
  the	
  enrollment	
  office	
  at	
  
Willson	
  School.	
  
	
  
All	
  students	
  NEW	
  to	
  the	
  Bozeman	
  School	
  District,	
  
including	
  all	
  KINDERGARTEN	
  students	
  must	
  
complete	
  and	
  return	
  a	
  registration	
  form	
  along	
  with	
  
current	
  immunization	
  records	
  and	
  birth	
  certificate	
  
to	
  the	
  Enrollment	
  Office	
  at	
  404	
  West	
  Main	
  during	
  
the	
  registration	
  period.	
  

Foundations	
  Corner:	
  
Common	
  Area	
  Review	
  for	
  February	
  is:	
  
The	
  Hallway	
  

§ Walk	
  quietly	
  in	
  the	
  hall	
  
§ Keep	
  your	
  hands	
  and	
  feet	
  to	
  yourself	
  
§ Stay	
  to	
  the	
  right	
  
§ Voice	
  Level:	
  0	
  

Skill	
  Builder	
  for	
  February	
  is:	
  
Giving	
  a	
  Compliment	
  

§ Make	
  eye	
  contact	
  
§ Make	
  a	
  positive	
  statement	
  
§ Include	
  their	
  name,	
  if	
  you	
  know	
  it	
  

Accepting	
  compliment	
  
§ Make	
  eye	
  contact	
  
§ Do	
  not	
  disagree	
  with	
  the	
  compliment.	
  
§ Thank	
  the	
  person.	
  

NEW	
  STUDENT/KINDERGARTEN	
  
REGISTRATION	
  FOR	
  2015-­‐2016	
  



	
  
	
  
	
  
*****************************PARENTS WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT****************************** 
 
Hyalite’s 1.1 Million Minute Reading Challenge 
    “Today a reader. Tomorrow a leader.” 
 
Who?       All Hyalite students 
What?      Read every night, record the number of minutes read, and parents please initial  

      your child’s recording sheet or log.  Kindergarteners, students in Miss Potvin’s   
                 and Miss Moriah’s rooms can record the number of minutes they are read to by  
                 an adult, but students in 1st - 5th grade should only record the number  
                 of minutes they read themselves.  **Please note: K-2 parents: Each icon on  
                 your child’s logging sheet represents 5 minutes of reading. 
When?     Every night!! Anytime!!  Right now. 
Where?    Anywhere and everywhere. 
How?       Open a book.  Read.  It’s that easy!  
Why?       So every student can become all they can be!  So as a school, we can read  
                      1.1million minutes by May 8, 2015!! 
 
Parents please set aside a time and encourage your child to read daily--Today a reader. 
Tomorrow a leader.  Thanks for helping us reach our goal! 
 
 
 
 
	
  


